
 
  
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE: WEDNESDAY, 29 NOVEMBER, 2017 
 

Strathbogie Shire Council encourages community to drop in 
 
Strathbogie Shire Council is calling on the community to get involved in upcoming drop-in 
information sessions for a variety of proposed infrastructure projects.  
 
The following sessions are being facilitated by Council:  
 

 Euroa Visitor Information Centre – Friday, 8 December, 2017 from 10am-12pm 
Corner of Bury Street and Kirkland Avenue (opposite the Maternal and Child Health 
Centre)  

 
 Nagambie Infrastructure Projects– Thursday, 14 December, 2017 from 4-6pm at 

Harry’s Café, High Street, Nagambie  
Projects include Nagambie Visitor Information Centre, Angle Parking, High Street 
Toilet Block Project, Foreshore Walk (between Jacobson’s Outlook and Bryde Street) 
and change to V/Line Bus Stop.  

 
 Euroa RSL – Friday, 15 December, 2017 from 1-3pm at the Euroa RSL/Third Age 

Club, Kirkland Avenue, Euroa  
 

 Kippings Road and Richards Lane, Strathbogie – Wednesday, 20 December, 
2017 from 4-5pm at the Corner of Kippings Road and Galls Gap Road (Polly 
McQuinn’s) intersection  

 
Council staff and Ward Councillors will be on hand to speak about the options available for 
the above proposals.  
 
At the recent Ordinary Council Meeting, Council resolved to consult with the community on 
these key projects, which will be regularly utilised by the local community.  
 
Mayor Amanda McClaren said this is all part of being a more open and transparent Council, 
which are key values supporting their Council Plan.  
 
“These sessions are a great opportunity for our communities to keep informed and get 
involved in discussions about key infrastructure proposals in the Shire,” she said.  
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